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ANIMALS ON SCHOOL PROPERTY 

   

 

Botetourt County Schools will follow the guidelines of the Virginia Department of Game and 

Inland Fisheries (VDGIF), Wildlife in the Classroom  

 

Adopted:   September 17, 2002  

Revised: November 13, 2014 
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Botetourt County Public Schools 

https://www.dgif.virginia.gov/wp-content/uploads/Wildlife-in-the-Classroom.pdf
https://www.dgif.virginia.gov/wp-content/uploads/Wildlife-in-the-Classroom.pdf

